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10/07/2018  18:47:462018/2342/P OBJ Neil Chappell The proposed development will cause unnecessary risk being put on a landmark building, by disturbing the 

existing foundations. The very make up of ground conditions and surface water in this area is very volatile 

hence why Camden Council has a basement policy in the first place. The conservation area shouldn’t be put 

at risk for trivial unnecessary works. The noise from air conditioning units is also something we do not want in 

the area and would be very intrusive for all.

The effect of this work and the disruption it will cause to the immediate neighbours should be considered and 

neighbours ‘quiet enjoyment’ should be protected.
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